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Wednesday, May 23*

In-Person Sessions

Location

Tuesday, April 24* MA State Public Health Laboratory, Jamaica Plain

Tuesday, May 1 UMASS Medical School, Worcester

Friday, May 11* Holyoke Community College, Holyoke

Tuesday, May 22* Northern Essex Community College, Haverhill

Cape Cod Community College, West Barnstable

Wednesday, May 30 The Conference Center at Massasoit, Brockton

Thursday, May 31* BMC Hillcrest Hospital, Pittsfield

Webinar Modules

(Please note: These modules are four sessions, 45 minutes to an hour each)

Tuesday, June 5 VFC Compliance/Vaccine Storage and Handling

Epidemiology of Vaccine-Preventable Diseases

Thursday, June 7 and Vaccine Confidence

Tuesday, June 12 Immunization Schedule Updates

Massachusetts Immunization Information System

Thursday, June 14 (MIIS) Update

The Massachusetts Department of
Public Health Immunization Program is
pleased to announce the

2018 Immunization Updates

Conference topics will include:

MIIS updates, including ways to improve data quality and bi-
directionality

VFC compliance/vaccine storage and handling (meets the
annual VFC training requirement)

Updates to the 2018 childhood and adult immunization
schedules

School immunization data

Strategies to build vaccine confidence

Current trends in the epidemiology of vaccine preventable
diseases

and more...

Registration for the Immunization Updates
will open in early April

In Person Session: Registration starts at 7:30 a.m. The program is scheduled from 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.
*There will be an additional “brown bag” networking lunch option from 12:15 — 1:30 p.m. for those interested. More details to follow.
Webinar Module: Each webinar starts at 12:00 p.m. on the specified date.

For up-to-date information, please visit the Events section on the Immunization Program website (www.mass.gov/dph/imm)
For questions about the updates, call or email Denise Henry at 508-752-7313 or denise@adcare-educational.org
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